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Minutes Eco-Ranger Meeting
                                Tuesday 13th January 2015
                                        1.15pm -3.10 pm

Present: Meredith, Limoni, Lauren, Niall, Alice, Isaac, George, Mhairi, Poppy, Archie, Leo, Mrs Hague, Mrs Butterworth.
	· We completed our signs and posters to remind people to turns lights off, close the doors and windows and turn the thermostat down.
· George recorded how much energy had been generated by our solar panels so far.
· Agreed that we need to monitor electricity usage on a monthly basis.

· It was agreed in assembly the Eco-Rangers  are to update the school on :
· Each class to have an ‘Eco monitor.’ 
· Each person in the class who receive a 1st place certificate to gain 3 House points, 2nd place 2 house points and 3rd place 1 house point.
· Posters and signs.

· Stamps from old Christmas card envelopes and these will be used to help us to save money for the PDSA. (Copy of poster been put in newsletter.)
· We talked about our topic focus for this term waste and recycling. To obtain more information the Eco rangers interviewed Mr Heard and Mrs Marsh. It was decided

· we need more recycling bins around school for plastic, food waste and general recycling.

· one day this term to weigh the blue bins from each classroom. 
     to see which class is recycling most.

· to create  homework for the whole school where the children 

     make a piece of art from recycled materials. Each class to   

     choose  their best pieces and these are judged  by governors,
     eco-rangers and Mr Wilde and a 1st, 2nd, 3rd prize given.
· to litter pick each month.

· to monitor the use of recycling bins and check if some paper could be reused i.e. in scrap paper and look into using recycled paper.
· We also looked at Milverton’s Recycling Centre and recycled lost property, not claimed last term in the clothes bank (photos on website.)
· Mrs Hague mentioned about booking an Environmental Day for Milverton Primary School based on recycling. All children agreed.

· Mrs Butterworth suggested we ask parents to send any ink cartridges in from a provided list to recycle. This scheme is run by ‘The Recycling Factory,’ and donates money to the PDSA. All eco-rangers thought it was a good idea.
· Also thought we might look into schemes where parents can donate textiles and the school and in return be given free resources and equipment.
· It was suggested that Eco-rangers after each meeting were to feedback to their class what had been discussed and actions to take place. Each eco-ranger to have a folder with minutes.
             Date of next meeting: Tuesday 3rd February 9:15-
             10:05 am in the library. 

	      Action By 
To be laminated by Mrs Butterworth.

George to record monthly.
Mr Heard/ Mr Wilde to look into.

Assembly on the 19/1/15- all eco-rangers
Mr Wilde and Mrs Butterworth/

Eco-rangers
Mrs Hague to create draft homework.
Children and Mrs Butterworth to think of prizes.
Eco-rangers

Eco-rangers and Mrs Butterworth

Mrs Hague to book.

Miss Falconer to write about the scheme for the newsletter.

Mrs Hague to look into schemes.

Mrs Hague to send Minutes to all staff/ Mrs Butterworth to look into purchasing folders.




